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OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

‘Courage is as simple as taking 
one more step than you thought 
you could take’. 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS 
Sports Morning:  This has been rescheduled for the morning of Thursday 27th June. 
Payment Reminders: Please ensure that payments are made in a timely manner for clubs and trips. 
Term Time Holidays: A gentle reminder that in line with Government Guidelines schools cannot give 
permission for term time holidays unless there are exceptional circumstances. Please ensure that you 
inform school at least two weeks prior to a planned holiday stating clearly the dates and destination. We 
require this information for safeguarding purposes.  
Mental Health Awareness Week: It is Mental Health Awareness Week and the theme is ‘movement’. 
Keep an eye on Class DoJos for some ideas on how to help keep us all mentally healthy. 
 

 LOWER KEYS STAGE 2 
We have now received the various forms and information sheets for Bikeability which takes place 
on 26th June and these will be sent out next week. Please ensure that the consent forms are 
returned prior to half term. 
 
 

WEEKLY WELL DONES  
Well done to the following children, who were nominated for the outstanding worker award on Friday 10th 
May.  
EYFS: Olivia: KS1: Alice; LKS2: Freya, Imogen, Annabel, Oscar J, Alex, Elodie, Eleanor & Seb; UKS2: Charlie 
We are also very proud of these children who were spotted demonstrating our Christian values: 
EYFS: Oliver; KS1:Holly; LKS2: Grace:UKS2:Minira. 

 

EYFS 
The children in EYFS will be learning all about things linked to sea creatures. They will be creating 
rainbow fish collages, making pizza fish and drawing 2d sea creature shaped pictures.  
If you have any boxes, plastic trays, bottles etc that may be suitable for junk modelling Mrs Beattie 
would love to have them! 
 

UPPER KEY STAGE 2 
Year 6 started their SATs this morning having been suitably fueled with pancakes, waffles, 
strawberries and toast! They were all in a very buoyant mood and seemed to quite enjoy the 
experience. Year 5 have adapted well to being taught in other parts of the school. Thank you all for 
being so mature and sensible. 
Just a reminder that swimming starts on Thursday for Years 5 & 6. 

KEY STAGE 1 
As part of KS1’s unit on enquiry the children have been learning how to look after their personal 
hygiene. They have ‘brushed-up’ their tooth care regime in line with NHS guidelines and next 
week they will be using their knowledge to write and share instructions. 
 


